Retirement,


Welcome, everyone, 
To this very special occasion and 
a bitter-sweet occasion it is. 

It’s very sad to be saying goodbye to Betty Cogan.
But at the same time,
we know that she leaves Togher Family Centre 
in good shape.

Going now after 35 years 
she’s got the chance to explore new opportunities and enjoy herself after a lifetime of commitment dedication and care for the children she looked after for so many years.
She ensured “Brighter Futures” for so many 
in this area creating an environment and opportunity for children while having fun, making friends and learning through the medium of play, developing emotionally and build skills in language, literacy and numeracy. 
Today we believe that all children have a right 
to be supported to reach their potential through early preschool education and beyond.

The preschool promotes early experiences and builds skills in a wide variety of areas.

By means of quality preschool activities, 
children benefit, from socialisation, play development and care as they did under Betty’s care. 
Ever since she joined Togher Family Centre 
all those years ago–35? 
Betty has been a pillar in this particular community or perhaps I should say a rock since she helped build the very foundations that have made this Centre such a success. 
And who, but Betty would have had the fortitude to deal with the slings and arrows that have assailed the centre over time? 
Economic, Financial, those changes in Society, and all that IT stuff. 

Betty has seen unprecedented change in the area of pre-school care and education.
She puts her success down to tea and cakes 
that sustained and fortified her but 
I think we all know that it stemmed from her utter commitment to our work and to our people. 
Betty has indeed been part of the lifeblood of this Family Centre in Togher! which will be a much emptier place without her but fantastically enriched due to her fabulous contributions? 

Although we are saying goodbye to Betty, 
hopefully this will not be the last we see of her. 
After all she’s only retiring. 

We hope she will stay close and 
I am sure that the Centre will be turning to her 
for words of wisdom. 
And I know you all look forward to hearing 
about all her retirement and what she will get up to.

Betty, I would like to wish you all the very best on behalf of all of us. 
We really hope you have a wonderful retirement! 
Good luck and 
let us all now raise our glasses 
to “Betty’s new life”. 
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